

Geri L. Morgan Volunteer Award

2023 Nomination Form

United Parent Council's Geri L. Morgan Volunteer Award honors volunteers who display dedication and service to community as exemplified by late UPC member Geri Morgan. In her memory, UPC annually recognizes a consummate volunteer who has made an outstanding contribution of service. Often it is that passionate, devoted, yet humble volunteer who is doing amazing things that benefit the entire school community. This annual award truly recognizes the crème de la crème among volunteers. The winner will be honored at the May 4, 2023 Governing Board meeting and will designate a school group or organization of their choice to receive a \$100.00 donation from UPC. Nominations are now being accepted through April 19, 2023. Please complete the form below to nominate a volunteer for this award.

**A description of the volunteer's contribution must be included with this form. **

School:	
Nominee Email Address:	Nominee Phone:
REQUIRED: Briefly describe this volunteer's contributions to the students or scl community on the back of this form (or attach an additional page).	
Name of person(s) submitting nominati	on:
Telephone Number	Email Address
I have spoken to my Principal/Site Adminis	trator and they approve of this nomination. Please Initial:
Principal/Site Administrator Name:	Email:
	Date:
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	ertifies endorsement of the nomination and described contributions)

<u>Via interoffice mail</u>: United Parent Council c/o CRC; <u>mail</u> to: United Parent Council, c/o CRC 15032 N. 32nd Street, Phoenix 85032; or <u>email</u> information to UPC at <u>gmaward@pvupc.org</u> or complete the form on-line at pvupc.org

If you have any questions, please contact Lori Berman at gmaward@pvupc.org